

ACTIONS/NEXT STEPS from meeting today, 7th November

TO FINALISE PROPOSALS:

IT Proposal 1. *Sarah* Merge Alexanders translation in forslag 1. *Sarah* shift engelsk version til separat dokument. *Sarah* sort out table of functions.

IT Proposal 2. *Sarah* works on this: flytter rundt, skriver lidt, etc. *Alexander* oversætter.

Kristina læser korrektur på begge IT forslag.

VAGTER paa gaardene: *Krstina* oversætter.

FLEKSIBEL Vagtsystem i butikkerne: *Kristina* oversætter og deler oprindelige forslag i to.

MEDLEMMER pakker selv: *Kristina* oversætter og deler oprindelige forslag i to.

PRISFORHANDLING: *Alexander* skriver. *Sarah* er 2. reviewer.

FÆLLESLAGER replaced with shop: *Roland* skriver. Only two sections: forslag til inspiration, baggrund.

KØLEFACILITETER: *Roland* skriver. forslag til inspiration, baggrund.

***OTHER THINGS TO DO*:**

Julie: Formatting the long document to match the powerpoint:

Sarah (MÅSKE): SKRIV INTRO TIL FINANS - hvordan ser det ud nu, hvis vi ikke ændrer noget eller bare fortsætter som det er nu...

EVERYONE: send message on Slack, under general assembly thread when done with tasks. Use @kristina to alert.

Sarah finde ud af spørgeskema til wiki inden søndag.

Sarah skriver til Martin vedr IT forslag input inden søndag.

Kristina skriver til Eline om at snakke om GF til Avlermødet.

Kristina sender dokumenter til bestyrelsen på torsdag. Og lægger på wiki søndag.

Hvis der kommer kommentarer fra bestyrelsen tager vi dem på Slack.

Poster: We will discuss this at the next meeting, TUESDAY 14th November, 17.00, maybe at Think?. We will not put the poster on Wiki on Sunday but maybe it can go out in an email reminder to members 1 week/10 days before the GF. And we can print it to hang up at the GF.

Roland and Sarah and maybe Alexander will discuss legal things with Uffe, jurist, hopefully on Monday or Wednesday evening next week.